

St Benedict's Primary School

PO Box 59 NARRABUNDAH ACT 2604

Ph: 02 6295 8027

Email: Office.StBenedicts@cg.catholic.edu.au

Monday 23rd July 2018

Year 3/4 Gold - IMPORTANT CLASS INFORMATION

Dear Parents

I am writing to inform you that Mr John Siljeg has extended his leave and will not be returning to St Benedict's in 2018.

Ms Nicole Jones will continue to teach the 3/4 Gold students for the remainder of the school year.

I wish Mr Siljeg all the best for his continued leave. If you have any queries about this arrangement or if your child needs any support, please contact Ms Jones or myself. Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Rachel Smith Principal